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McGILL UNIVERSITY
MONTREAL

FACULTY OF GRADUATE 

STUDIES AND RESEARCH 

R. F. RUTTAN, DEAN 

CHEMISTRY BUILDING

September 19th, 1928.

Dr. G. F. Martin, 
Acting Principal, 
McGill University.

Dear Mr. Acting Principal:-

Phis morning I received your 
letter inregard to the position of Dr. Harrison in 
connection with the Faculty of Graduate Studies.

Have you made any arrangements 
as to where he is to have his office? I think it would 
be better to have the office in the Pathological Institute, 
where it would be convenient to his work. He will also 
require a stenographer unless he has one with extra time 
available. I am to see him tomorrow morning and will 
talk matters over. 1 will, of course, do everything I 
can to put him in touch with the various phases of the 
work in connection with the Graduate Faculty. He knows a 
good deal about it already, having been on the Executive 
of the Faculty these last three years.

Yours faithfully,

Dean.


